Manheim Twp. H.S. BULLETIN # 161 Wednesday, May 11, 2016

Summer School 2016 information is available and can be found under the High School section of our website.

The AP World History exam will be administered Thursday, May 12th. All students that have registered for this exam should
report directly to Convocation Hall between 7:15 and 7:30 AM. Students will not be permitted in the exam room after 7:45
AM. The only items permitted during the test are #2 Pencils and Pens with black or dark blue ink. Backpacks and cell phones
will not be permitted in Convo Hall and should be placed in lockers. Guidance

SENIORS: Senior awards night is Wednesday, May 18" at 7 PM. All seniors are welcome to attend. Any students that received
invites and are unable to attend, please notify Mrs. Ridley in the main office.

Each SENIOR must fill out the Senior Graduation Survey 2016 on Naviance. The Survey can be found under the ABOUT ME
tab, listed under "Surveys to Take." Students that do not complete this survey will not be permitted to walk at graduation.
Please note that this survey is also how the Guidance Office knows where to send your FINAL TRANSCRIPT. Students can
access Naviance at www.connection.naviance.com/mantwp Username: Should be your 2016 login (what you use to sign on
to HS computers) and Password: Should be your student id#. Students must complete this survey by May 20th. If you have
guestions or trouble logging into Naviance, please see the Guidance Office. Guidance

Seniors: Jostens delivered graduation items on Thursday, April 28th during all 3 lunches. Any items not picked up can be
picked up in the main office from Mrs. Ridley. If you have not paid for your cap & gown yet, now is the time to do so. Cash or
money order only, cost is $22.26. Reminder to seniors that caps & gowns will be distributed the first day of graduation
practice.

Spirit Week :

Wednesday: Tie/Dye or Neon
Thursday: College Shirt or Sports Jersey
Friday: Class Color

Color Wars Events: See the table near the ramp at lunch to sign up for Color Wars events such as Capture the Flag and the Rifle
Team shooting competition. Some events don't require prior sign ups, but these events will. Sign up before space runs out.

Voting for Spirit King will open today on Naviance. Students of all grades can vote through Friday. Student Council

Attention Staff and Students. Following are important dates for the end of the year library schedule.

*All student books are due no later than May 13, 2016.

*May 16, 2016--begin research passes and research classes only

Note: Research passes are given to students who are doing teacher assigned projects that result in a term paper, poster,
PowerPoint or other similar product that requires the use of library databases or print resources. Research passes are not to
be used for studying for tests, completing homework, worksheets, etc. Please contact the library for more information, if
needed.

*All senior debts are entered into Sapphire by May 27, 2016.

*All underclassmen debts are entered into Sapphire by May 31. Library

Summer Library for grades 9, 10, 11: Students who have clear library accounts may check books out for the summer beginning
on May 23, 2016. All Summer books will be due by September 16, 2016. Library

Seniors - Are you Ready 2 Work?? Would you like to be the one who stands out above others when employers look at your
application? After graduation, if you are planning to take a gap year, work while attending college, or go directly into the
workforce, the Ready 2 Work program sponsored by PA Career Link has a great deal for you! Until June 30th, they have a
federal grant that allows them to provide FREE access to any senior to the Ready 2 Work Certificate program. It is an online
assessment that is available 24/7/365 which, when completed, will give you the Ready 2 Work certificate. This is a nationally
recognized piece of paper that signals to employers that you have the skills necessary to be a productive employee. If you
complete the certificate before June 30th, there are also FREE classes available in Production Welding, Metal Casting, Nurse Aid
Training for CNA, Heavy Duty Equipment Operation, Forklift Certification, and CDL Class A, B or A & B.

If you are interested, you can sign up NOW in the Guidance or Main Office. Mrs. Mitchell will give you your key code to get in
so you can begin the online program as soon as possible. Sign up today for a good paying job tomorrow!

-see other side-



Soliloquy is selling their final issue and their 50" Anniversary issue at lunches and in room 260, Mr. Earley’s room. This year’s
issue is $12.00 and the 50" Anniversary issue is $6.00. Solliloquy

Starting in the 2016-2017 School year, Debate Club will be open for student entering grades 10-12. If you are interested in
this club, stop by Mrs. Broich's room in Room 225 to pick up an application.

Attention Students: If you are interested in helping design next year's yearbook, consider joining Yearbook Club. Yearbook is
looking for creative, motivated, and responsible students to join our club next year. We are also in need of current juniors who
are willing to work on next year's senior section. Please pick up an application from Mrs. Wolfe in room 124. Applications are
due by May 16.

MTHS Dance Team tryouts for 2016-2017 will be May 23rd in Convocation Hall at 3:30pm. Current 8th graders through current
junior dancers who are interested should come to a clinic on Wednesday, May 18th from 3-4:45pm in the North Gym. There will
be a choreography review on Friday May 20th at 3pm. Contact Jennifer Miller at teammiller@comcast.net with questions.

Any girl interested in signing up for the fall 2016 Girls' Tennis Team: There will be a girls' tennis player interest/orientation
meeting after school on 5/19 in the high school cafeteria at 2:45pm. Please plan to attend this informational meeting if
possible. If you are not able to attend, but you are interested in playing on the team next year, please contact Coach Jim
Moshos at moshosja@mtwp.net.

There will be a mandatory meeting for anyone who is interested in trying out for the Manheim Township Golf Team next fall.
The meeting will be at 2:40 in the high school cafeteria on Tuesday May 17. Please do not be late! Coach Brenner

TODAY’S SPORTS

VS A/H SITE GAME TIME E.D. BUS TIME

Soft Hempfield A HS 5:30 2:50

Bvolley Warwick H Arena 6:00




